OKLAHOMA HIGHWAY SAFETY OFFICE
3223 North Lincoln
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-5403
(405) 523-1570
(405) 523-1586 Fax

September 6, 2012

Deputy Chief JiprMaisano
Norman Police Dept.

201 B West Gray St.
Norman, OK 73069

Dear Deputy Chief Maisano:

Enclosed is a copy of your pending 2013 grant agreement with the Oklahoma Highway Safety
Office.

In order to complete the grant agreement process, signatures and notarization are required. Please
sign, notarize, and return both signature pages, along with all grant agreement pages, to this
address:

Oklahoma Highway Safety Office
3223 N. Lincoln Blvd.

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Attn: Administrative Staff

Please note that the signing authority, and not the project director, must sign the signature
pages. Please also make sure that the second signature space is left blank, as it is intended for the
use of the OHSO only. Do not retain any of the pages from this packet, other than this letter;
however, you may make photocopies if you wish.

Your grant agreement is not effective until signed copies are returned to our office and signed by
the OHSO Director. You will receive a letter notifying you of the effective date of the grant
agreement and an original copy of all documents. If you have any questions, please contact your
Program Manager at (405) 523-1570.

Garry Thomas
Director, Oklahoma Highway Safety Office



